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RE: Letter of Resignation

Dear Madame Speaker: ~
Pursuant to 4 GCA § 2103.6, transmitted herewith is a copy of the Letter of Resignation "

submitted by the following member and their perspective board/commission: o

Name Board / Commission Eftective Date

Kathleen P. Aguon KGTF/PBS Board of Trustees September 30, 2016

We have certainly appreciated her service to our island community and wish her and
her family God’s best in their endeavors!

Senseramente,

DIE BAZAX'CALVO
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Kathleen Phillips Aguon, JD
PO Box 315215 Tamuning, Guam 96931 mrs.k.aguon@gmail.com (671) 685-8960

September 30, 2016

Honorable Eddie Baza Calvo
Governor of Guam

PO Box 2950

Hagatna, Guam 96932

RE: Resignation from The Guam Educational Telecommunications Corporation Board of Trustees

Dear Governor,

I'would like to take this opportunity to thank you for allowing to serve as the Board Chairwoman since 2013,
however, it has come to my attention that since | am no longer a teacher and have joined the Government of
Guam in a different capacity, | am no longer eligible to sit on the board.

Therefore, please accept my resignation, effective today, September 30, 2016. Please know that | have
thoroughly appreciated and enjoyed the opportunity to serve on the board, and to further our mission of
providing and producing quality relevant programming for our community. | am proud of the collective
achievements and the significant progress the board has made since we started. | am particularly honored to
have served as chair of the board, and | am truly grateful for the opportunity and experience.

I'will always champion PBSGuam/KGTF’s cause and remain available to the organization. You may reach me at
(671) 685-8960 and/or mrs.k.aguon@gmail.com | look forward to seeing your many future accomplishments.

Respectfully Yours,

Kathleen Aguon
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